
  
CHARLTON KINGS INFANTS SCHOOL 

Parents and Friends Association 

Why not get involved?  

Don’t be put off if you if you feel 
you can’t give your time, haven’t 
been asked or are unsure what’s 
involved. 

• We have parents who work 
part-time or full-time. Any 
time you can give is 
welcome.  

• Having a child at this school 
means you can join us. We 
can use any skills you have, 
and you might learn new 
ones.  

• Being involved is a great way 
to get to know the school 
and other parents.  

DID YOU KNOW?  

Throughout the country, 3.9 
million children benefit from 
having a PTA in their school.  

Who we are and how you can get involved 

 

Charlton Kings Infants School  
PARENTS AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 

We are parents of children that attend CKIS 
who, on a voluntary basis, organise activities to 
raise funds for the school. The PFA exists to 
support the school, so that the children have 
the most memorable, varied and vibrant 
experience as they embark on their school 
journey. 

As well as raising much-needed funds that 
improve our school, the social events we run 
bring the whole community together, and links 
with teachers help to give all parents a say in 
their child’s education. 

We are a registered charity (Charity number 
1053722) and our key committee member are 
trustees of this charity. 

What we achieved last 
school year 2021-22  

Raised £ 8,653 

Funds used to pay for: 

• Daily Mile Track 

• Pantomime performance 

• iPads and Books 

• Magazine subscriptions 

• Renovated the Learning 
Lodge (renamed as the 
Family Hub) 

PLAY VIDEO HERE 

 

Charlton Kings Infants School  
PARENTS AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 

welcomes new volunteers! 
If you are ready to help, here’s some ways you can get 
involved: 

- Organising our Christmas Jumpers Sale 

- Volunteering for our Christmas time story 

- We are recruiting a Deputy Secretary, Deputy 
Chair and Dad’s representative for our core team 

- Organise a Fundraising initiative with your class 
towards the update of our playground area 

GET IN TOUCH 
If you would like more information, please contact 
your PFA class rep or: 
 
CORE PFA TEAM CONTACTS: 
Tatiana Artahona (PFA Chair)  pfachair@ckis.org.uk 
Heather Weyman (PFA Secretary) pfasecretary@ckis.org.uk 
 
COME ALONG TO OUR NEXT MEETING: 

15th of November – 8:00pm - Staff Room at School 
 
Let us know you are coming or provide suggestions / 
raise concerns by using any of the contacts details 
above. 
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